
 
 

 

Date: January 16, 2025 

 

To, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Listing Department Exchange Plaza 

Plot no. C/1, G Block Bandra -Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East) Mumbai- 400 051, Maharashtra 

 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

 

Sub: Announcement in compliance with the Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

Ref:  Sonu Infratech Limited (Symbol/ISIN: SONUINFRA/ INE0JZA01018) 

 

As per Regulation 33(5) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, our company 

has been submitting its financial results on a half-yearly basis. However, in line with our commitment to uphold the 

highest standards of corporate governance and enhance transparency, the company has decided to voluntarily transition 

to the submission of quarterly financial results moving forward. This proactive step reflects our ongoing efforts to ensure 

better disclosure practices and provide our stakeholders with timely and comprehensive financial information. 

 

The quarterly results will be made available in due course and shared with the stock exchange as per applicable timelines. 

 

Please take the same on your records. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For, Sonu Infratech Limited  

  

  

 

Ramji Shrinarayan Pandey  

Chairman & Managing Director 

DIN: 02815473 

 

Place: Jamnagar 
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